
March 11, 2018 10:00 am 
 

Welcome  

Worship   Rain Down 

Offering 

 

Worship   Blessed be your name 

    Praise the King of Glory 

    All who are thirsty   

          

Prayer Song   I lift my hands   

Message   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 

      

Closing   In Christ alone 

Reprise   Man of Sorrows 

 

We thank Allison Lupton for her musical gifts this morning. 

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after the 
song “All who are thirsty” 

 
We stand during the praise & worship  

but feel free to sit at any time.  
     

In the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come 
to worship with us today. Visitors are invited to sign the guest 
book in the foyer. Please join us after the service for coffee/tea 
& fellowship. 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our special series during Lent 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 
Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

KidZone offered during the Sunday service.  

Nursery - infants-2 years 

 

mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

 
Greeters for today: Andrea Van Dongen  
Greeter for March 18: Richard & Margaret Burgess 
 
 
 

Praise & Worship  Tues  7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues   7:30 pm 

M & O Meeting  Tues  7:30 pm 

Youth (gr 6-gap year)  Wed  6:30 pm 

Wave  Wed  7:00 pm 

Lenten Bible Study  Thur  7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs  7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study  Fri  10:00 am 

Men’s Breakfast  Sat 9:00 am 

 

Allison Lupton and friends:    March 16th at 730 

   Proceeds to :  Cambridge Self-help Food Bank 

                          Trinity Community Table 

    Music:   Celtic/Folk ...lively and fun 

  Multi instrumental musicians: flute, accordion, fiddle, 
guitar, piano      4 time Canadian National Step Dancer 

Tickets:   $20.  $15 Seniors and Students    Free children 
under 5 

 

 

Session Management   Mon Mar 19 4:00 pm 

Alpha     Mon Mar 19 6:30 pm 

Praise Team    Tues Mar 20 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group              Tues Mar 20 7:30 pm 

Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed Mar 21 6:30 pm 

Wave     Wed Mar 21 7:00 pm 

Session    Wed Mar 21 7:30 pm 

Lenten Bible Study   Thur Mar 22 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice    Thur Mar 22 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study   Fri Mar 23 10:00am 

 
SAVE the DATE! ELSIE'S EASTER BREAKFAST 

Please join us for East- er Breakfast on Sunday April 1 at 
9:00 a.m. hosted by Elsie. Tickets go on sale March 11, 
18 and 25 in the hall and in the office. $10.00 for Adults 
and $6.00 for children Grade 6 and under. 

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

 

        

 

 

 
. 

 
Trip to Dubai:  Aubrey & Elsie are conducting 
a tour of Dubai in October.  If you think you 
might be interested in the 8 day trip, please 
speak to Aubrey.  There is a poster on the    
bulletin board in the hallway beside Aubrey’s 
office with some details or visit www.rostad.com 
 

 

Rugged Hands Camp Kintail Spring 2018 Weekend April 6-8 

Men spring is coming!! please mark your calendar and join Rugged 
Hands work and men's retreat weekend coming Friday April 6 evening to 
Sunday 8th  lunchtime. (Weekend after Easter) Camp Kintail is a  Pres-
byterian church children's camp on Lake Huron. These weekends have 
grown to be weekends of hard work, great fellowship, and great food!!  A 
guys weekend to get to know some other men you attend Central with 
as well as support a great camp.  Please talk to Scott or Ed.  or email 
Scott : mchardyscott7@gmail.com 

 

 

 

The March Calendar is now available at all church entrances. 

 

 

 

 

 

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give 

If you do on-line banking it is easy to 

send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 
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